
 

 

 

Upper School Trip to the Science Museum 

 

Monday 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

St James are excited to be taking part in British Science Week next week, a national celebration of 

science, technology, engineering and maths. 

The week promises to be lots of fun with a variety of events arranged, including workshops for 

every class on Monday, visits for the older children to the Senior School labs on Tuesday, a poster 

competition throughout the week, and for Upper School children, a trip to the Science Museum on 

Wednesday. 

We will be travelling by tube to the Science Museum, where each class has an activity booked in to 

look forward to. Year 3 and 5 will be attending two shows in the Wonderlab showspace: Wonder 

Show and Flash Bang Wallop. Having learned about sound last half term, Year 4 will be visiting 

Turn It Up: The Power of Music – an interactive gallery. Year 6 will be exploring Power Up – an 

immersive, hands-on gaming experience with consoles from the last five decades. 

On the day of the trip, Wednesday 13th March, please send your child to school with a healthy 

packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, sweets or nuts). Children should come to school in their full school 

uniform like normal. As we will be leaving the school after 09:00 and returning after lunch, drop-

off and pick-up times are the same as usual. 

Best wishes, 

 

Erik Edwards 

 


